
 

 

Friday, 07 July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

Super Learning Day – Friday, 14 July 2023  

  

I am writing to inform you of the exciting opportunities we will be providing for your child on the final 

Super Learning Day of this academic year, Friday, 14 July 2023. On this day, normal lessons are 

collapsed across the whole school, to allow every child to be involved in a wide variety of tailored 

learning programmes that will enhance their academic progress and/or provide them with cultural 

enrichment opportunities. The programme is as follows:  

  

Friday, 14 July 2023  

Y7     Enterprise Project  

Y8   Trip to London Zoo  

Y9  Humanities trip to Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park OR National Army Museum  

Y10  English and Maths Booster Sessions  

Y12  Exploring Post 18 options, S.A.M.E Academy & Sports Day    

  

 Students will be provided with detailed information about their planned activities and schedules 

in the coming weeks.  

 All students must wear full school uniform. Students going on trips may wear trainers or other 

comfortable footwear.  

 Year 12 students should dress in clothing suitable for taking part in sports.   

  

Please see the timings below, which follow the normal school day:   

  

08:30 – 09:10  Registration  

09:10 – 10:00  Period 1  

10:00 – 10:50  Period 2  

10:50 – 11:10  Break  

11:10 – 12:00  Period 3  

12:00 – 12:50  Period 4  

12:50 – 13:30  Lunch  

13:30 – 14:15  Period 5  

14:15 – 15:00  Period 6  

  

We are confident that this exciting range of activities will enrich the educational experience of our 

young people.  

  

If you have any queries, please contact the school at info@hestoncs.org.  

 

Yours faithfully  

  

Ms I Hall  

Deputy Headteacher  

mailto:info@hestoncs.org

